May 22, 2024
NC Balance of State CoC Racial Equity Subcommittee meeting: 

Attendance: Lesly Delgado, Mary Erwin, Lori Watts, Dr. Deniece Cole, Kristin Dunn, Laurel Benfield (staff), Teresa Robinson (staff) 

Celebrations: 

Subcommittee members shared celebrations and accomplishments pertaining to their work and personal lives. 

2024 Bringing It Home Conference: 

Laurel discussed the upcoming conference in Raleigh, and asked which subcommittee members would be there. Lesly, Teresa, and Kristin said they were planning on attending. The group discussed holding a time to meet in-person for networking and relationship building. Laurel suggested that we could meet in one corner of the networking reception at the end of the first day of the conference, and subcommittee members agreed that they would attend. 

Action Priority: External Funders 

Laurel and Lesly offered a debrief of a recent meeting with the United Way of Lee County, noting that it had been a successful meeting, and that this United Way already has a strong equity component to their scorecard, and that the director has offered to connect us with the NC Network of Grantmakers. Leslie asked if there were additional staff at the United Way of Lee County, and by the website it does not appear so.

Action Priority: Education 

Teresa led a conversation about how to move forward with the priority of increasing education around racial equity in the NC BoS CoC. By using a jamboard, members added their ideas to potential projects including: a quarterly newsletter, a fact sheet, and continued racial equity dialogues. Teresa will compile the feedback offered and discuss further at the next meeting. 

